
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 10:26:01 AM

Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Dave  Stainton

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I am opposed to the proposed increase of 6.70 per month This is 10% per month more and what for? You also want
to make changes but do not specify the changes. The last item relates to customer service. It is absolutely hopeless to
get in touch with Oshawa PU no matter how hard you try. I have left messages and also used the mechanism to ask
for information via email but I didn’t get a response to anything. Hence the reason that I am very suspicious about
anything coming out of this office  due to their current lack of response.
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